Thomas Tallis School - 2014

Non Uniform Day Friday 17 October in aid of the Save the School Foundation Nepal

We will be holding a non-uniform day

on Friday 17 October 2014 to raise money for schools in for
schools Nepal. These schools are based in rural areas and
they face a lack of funding and basic resources.

Mr Binod Neupane, one of our staff in the Science
Department, established his own school in Nepal in 1995
where he was the Head Teacher for 12 years. Through his
hard work and dedication he has managed to work with a range of charitable organisations such as UNESCO
(United Nations Education, Scientific and Cultural Organization) where he was promoting peace education
as well as writing valuable resources for Nepalese teachers to use in their everyday lessons.

After coming to the UK in 2006, Binod was keen to continue to
help improve the standard of education in Nepal by setting up
a UK based charity in 2008 called ‘Save the School Foundation’.

Through his charity he has managed to replace over 200
blackboards with modern whiteboards in deprived areas of
Nepal, set up a library (with enough textbooks for all students
taking A- levels) and raise enough money for a school to
receive two computers and one projector. Furthermore, the charity provides stationery for 500 students
every year and has dane for the past six years.

Thomas Tallis, back in 2010, managed to raise enough money for 75 whiteboards for these schools, but
Binod is asking for your help again, We are looking to raise as much money as possible for a second time to
help Nepalese children access their right to a good education no matter where they live or what their
background is.

We will be halding a non-uniform day on Friday 17 October where we will be asking all Staff and students to
donate £1 (or more!) towards this very good cause.

Thank you in advance for digging into your pockets and helping us to raise enough money to make a
difference to these children.



